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Check your Google 
classroom for this 

week’s home 
learning.  

Dear Parents,  
 
This week, Templar have been continuing with their 
gymnastics by performing their sequences to each other. They 
obeserved and gave feedback by thinking about the good 
things they noticed, then they gave constructive feedback in 
the form of a point of improvement. We are continuing to 
explore vocabulary everyday in class so please make sure that 
the your reading records are being completing weekly to show that you are reading at 
least three times a week.  
 
We were also excited to make some links with Dunsford by creating some Christmas 
cards for them. Each child in school received a name and created a card to spread 
some Christmas cheer. We also made sure to show compassion by remembering 
those who may be alone around this time by creating some more Christmas cards for 
the residents at Somerforde house in Newton Abbot. 

 
On the 9th of December, which is next Thursday, is Christmas 
jumper day. Children can come in their favourite jumpers and if 
they would like to have a Christmas dinner, please make sure to 
order in advance on Eduspot. If you have questions regarding 
this, please let us know.  
 

If you are self isolating/ are waiting for your results and are 
feeling well, please note that there is work on the Templar 
Google classroom that you can complete. There will be three 
pieces of work for each day: Maths, English and another 
curriculum subject. If you have any questions about logging 
onto Google classroom or accessing any learning, please let us 
know and we will provide you with the right information.  

 
 
 
Kind regards   
Mrs Babbage 

Star of the 
week! 

 

Star of the 
week: 

   
James 

 
For being 

consistent with 
home learning 
and for always 
going above 
and beyond. 

Well done       

 A note from Mrs Secker 
 
                                               ‘Building Lifelong Foundations Together’  
 

We are now two weeks away from the end of term and the magic and excitement of Christmas is 

easy to feel in school! The sound of singing and laughter can be heard throughout the school. Staff 

are working hard to put together a Christmas film for you all to enjoy at home! The nativity and 

Christmas songs are nearly ready for filming!! We are so sad that you can’t be with us to enjoy the 

festivities in person but we promise to have lots of magical fun.  
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I have set the children a little challenge today!! We are really focusing on reading for pleasure and 

developing an understanding of what we like to read and who writes our favourite stories!! Children 

have been challenged to find out the name of their favourite author and be able to tell their teacher 

about the books they write!! They may ask you who your favourite author is too!!  

 

Thank you once again to you all for following our current strict COVID measures. We have managed 

to slow the spread in school and this means we can be together again after Christmas. 

 

Have a lovely weekend.  

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Thursday 9th December – Christmas School Dinner. The yummy menu is available to book via Edu 

Spot. It would be lovely for all the children to join us and have a celebration dinner together.  

Thursday 9th December – Christmas Jumper Day  

Thursday 16th December – PTFA School Disco and MUFTI Day - (CLASS BASED ACTIVITIES) 

£3.50 per child to include a drink, snack and small toys.   

 

 

 

 

 


